Meeting on Administrative Audit

Meeting on the upcoming Administrative Audit of the University was held in the office of the Vice-Chancellor. Presentations were made by the Finance Officer, Controller of Examinations, Deputy Registrar (Estt.), Executive Engineer, Deputy Librarian and System Analyst. The presentation by the officers focused on the areas relating to budget and grants- receipt and utilisation, examination system and result processing, governance of the University, sanctioned and filled- up posts of faculty and non- teaching staff of the University, maintenance of buildings and infrastructure, details of books, journals, e- resources at the Central Library of the University.

The presentation meeting was chaired by the Vice- Chancellor Prof. Santanu Kumar Swain. Prof. Swain gave his inputs and suggestions on more effective display and delivery of key points during the presentation. The Vice-Chancellor emphasized the value of teamwork and asked all departments to cooperate completely in order to guarantee a successful and efficient audit. The distribution of duties and deadlines to guarantee complete readiness prior to the audit exercise marked the end of the meeting.









